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(Continued on Page 3)

~ SPRING FESTIVAL ~
Presented by the Willowbridge HOA

Saturday, April 23rd 
2 to 4 pm

Bring your whole family for games, food and fun!

We will have:
Easter Egg Hunt Face Painting

Pony Rides Moonwalks
Sweetie the Clown Hot dogs

Petting Zoo Concessions
…and much more!

Volunteers needed to help stuff eggs and set-up/tear down!   
Please e-mail Angela.Doray@AirLiquide.com  

if you would like to volunteer.

November HOA 
Meeting Highlights

• Due to the Thanksgiving holiday falling on the last Thursday of 
the month in November, November’s HOA meeting was moved 
to December 2.  

• Nine homeowners joined the board members for the November 
meeting.

• President, Julie Dubros, introduced our new PCMI coordinator, 
Margie Naranjo.  Khara Mathews will no longer be managing the 
Willowbridge/Stonebridge account.

• Several homeowners voiced concern over the new tennis court 
program and the program’s ability to judiciously reserve court time 
for homeowners.  The board is looking into online reservation 
applications that will allow reservations on a first come; first 
serve basis and will allow a limited number of reservations at one 
time.

• We had two homeowners volunteer to be on the Tennis 
Committee.

• Board member, Robert Logsdon, is evaluating irrigation cycles 
and consumption in an attempt to better understand the system 
and eliminate inefficiencies.

• The corner rounds along Willowbridge Park Blvd were once again a 
topic of discussion.  Some rounds look healthy while others are not 
so healthy.  It appears the rounds that look unhealthy are located 
on corners where irrigation is not available.  The board continues 
to struggle with ways to better maintain the corner rounds.

• New board member, Patrick Smith, has been discussing 
enhancements to the pool program with our pool maintenance 
group, Texas Aquatics.  A couple of the ideas included a tag 
program that would allow the lifeguards and fellow swimmers 
to identify less experienced or non-swimmers.  Another program 
includes swim lessons.  These are just a couple of the offered 
programs discussed.  

• Patrick also submitted revised ARC guidelines for the board to 
review.  The board agreed to a few changes and will vote on the 
revised guidelines once a final document is presented.
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Kyle Survance ......................................................... President
Karen Roush  ..................................................Vice President
Robert Logsdon ...................................................... Treasurer
Julie Dubros ............................................................ Director
Patrick Smith ...........................................................Director

All Emergencies ...............................................................911
Harris County Sheriff ..................................... 713-221-6000
Harris County Animal Control ...................... 281-999-3191
Cy-Fair Hospital ............................................. 281-890-4285
CenterPoint - Street Lights & Outages ........... 713-207-2222
CenterPoint Energy ........................................ 713-659-2111
Newsletter Publisher
 Peel, Inc. .....................www.PEELinc.com, 888-687-6444
    Advertising.......advertising@PEELinc.com, 888-687-6444
PCMI/ Margie Naranjo ........................ 281-870-0585x1315
Poison Control Center ................................... 800-764-7661
Southwestern Bell - Repair ............................. 800-246-8464
                             - Billing ............................. 800-585-7928
Swimming Pool - Pay Phone .......................... 281-469-9004
Swimming Pool - Lifeguard ............................ 281-517-0225
Trash – Waste Management ............................ 713-686-6666 
Vacation Watch - Harris County District 5 .... 281-290-2100
W. Harris County MUD #11 ......................... 281-807-9500
Willow Place Post Office ................................ 281-890-2392
Willowbridge Website .................www.willowbridgehoa.com

Welcoming Committee
 Gracie Galvan ............................................. 281-732-0009
Beautification Committee
 Robert Logsdon .................................rel9703@yahoo.com
Homeowners Association ..................... 281-870-0585x1350
 PCMI -  Margie Naranjo ....................mnaranjo@stes.com
Clubhouse/Reservations
 Debra Moore .............................................  281-870-0585
Pool Parties/Tags
 PCMI ......................................................... 281-870-0585
Marquee Coordinator
 Barbara Lallinger ......................................... 281-890-8464 
Newsletter Coordinator
 Kyle Survance ................................. surou812@yahoo.com
Security Coordinator
 Julie Dubros ................................................ 281-794-9032 
Website Coordinator
 Angela Doray ...........................willowbridgehoa@live.com
Yard of the Month Committee
Nominate your favorite at: willowbridgehoa.com or Contact
 Chuck Roush ....................................... roushteam@att.net
Tennis Court Reservations
  ................................................www.willowbridgehoa.com
Soccer Field Reservations
 Terese Joubron .......................... teresejoubran@yahoo.com
Lost Pet Coordinator
 Sonia Moore .................... msrco@aol.com, 281-955-8068

Willowbridge Homeowners Association Inc. - PCMI
 Margie Naranjo ................................. 281-870-0585x1315
 E-Mail ................................................mnaranjo@stes.com
 Fax  ............................................................. 281-870-9170
If you have any questions or comments regarding the 

neighborhood please contact the numbers above.

	 Willowbridge/Stonebridge	 Homeowner's	 Association	
meetings	are	held	the	fourth	Wednesday	of	each	month	at	
the	community	clubhouse	at	7:00	pm.

To report street or curb damage, missing/damaged street 
signs and street flooding: (281) 353-8424 or www.hcp4.net.

If a resident wants to request a new sign or replace a 
damaged one, they have to go online and fill out a request.

bOARd OF dIREcTORSImPORTANT NumbERS

ASSOcIATION dIREcTORy

HOA mEETINGS

HOA INFORmATION

HARRIS cOuNTy 
ROAd ANd bRIdGE

WELcOmING cOmmITTEE
 The Welcoming Committee meetings are the last Monday 
of each month.

Talking Trash
A neighborly reminder from the Trash Lady: Garbage and/

or recyclables should not be placed at the curb 
for pick-up any earlier than the night before 
the scheduled pick-up.  This includes grass 
clippings.  Please help keep the neighborhood 
looking its best by minimizing the time our 
garbage and garbage cans are visible to our 
neighbors and our visitors.  
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• Rates as low as 8% APR*  • No early pre-payment penalty
• $0 closing costs        • Borrow $5,000 - $20,000

•Terms up to 60 months
Apply today. Get your money today.

*APR is Annual Percentage Rate and is current as of 11/1/2010. Must be a homeowner to qualify. 
Rate will vary depending on your personal credit worthiness. Visit www.eccu.net for more 

Bashans Painting
 & Home Repair

• Interior & Exterior Painting
• Hardi Plank Installation
• Wood Replacement
• Sheetrock Repair
• Interior Carpentry
• Cabinet Painting
• Wallpaper Removal and Texturizing
• Pressure Washing
• Fence Repair/Replacement
• Garage Floor Epoxy
• Custom Staining
• Roofing
• Gutter Repair/Replacement
• Faux Painting

Commercial/Residential
Free Estimates

281-347-6702

References Available • Fully Insured
No PAymENt UNtIl ComPlEtIoN

281-731-3383cell

bashanspainting@earthlink.net

• The board agreed that the current clubhouse rental fee is inadequate 
to maintain the clubhouse as needed.  As a result, the board agreed 
to increase the rental rate to $250 per rental.

• Several homeowners discussed the speed limits posted throughout 
the neighborhood and feel they are too high.  The board advised 
that attempts to lower the speed limit in the neighborhood can 
be submitted to Harris County.

• Officer Delatorre stated that the neighborhood has been calm 
lately.  He reminded the homeowners to be mindful of their 
surroundings during this holiday season.  

• Each year the board elects new officers.  Kyle Survance was elected 
as president and Karen Roush was elected as vice-president.  Robert 
will remain treasurer and Julie and Patrick are directors.

• Monthly HOA Meetings will be moved to the 4th WEDNESDAY 
of the month.  

The HOA does not hold a monthly meeting in December due to 
the holiday season.  The next meeting will be Wednesday, January 
26. If you wish to provide input or discussion topics for the committee, 
come join us on the fourth Wednesday of each month or send an email 
to Margie Navanjo at PCMI.  We hope to see you on January 26.

PLEASE NOTE
There will be no HOA meeting in December.  And beginning in 

January, HOA meetings will move to the fourth WEDNESDAY of 
the month.  The next HOA meeting will be January 26.

NOt	AvAilAble	
ONliNe
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BUSINESS CARDS / BUSINESS CARD MAGNETS / MAGNETS

POST-IT® NOTES / CUBES & MEMO PADS / DECALS

BUMPER STICKERS / MEMBERSHIP CARDS & ID BADGES

PERSONALIZED WRITING INSTRUMENTS /  CALENDARS

HEALTHCARE PROMOTIONS / DRINKWARE & KOOZIES®

NEWSLETTERS / BOOKLETS / FLYERS

ENVELOPES / LETTERHEADS / RUBBER STAMPS

BUSINESS FORMS  / AND MUCH MORE....

















1-888-687-6444 ext. 23

PROMOTE YOUR BUSINESS

NEED AN ADVERTISING SPECIALITY ITEM?

Experience Matters
Doing business for

30+ years.

TALKING TRASH
by Barbara Lallinger

Everyone has been doing a really great job with their holiday 
trash up to the date this went to the printers (Dec. 10).  
Hopefully, Christmas trash followed suit!

Please find below the 2011 Holiday Trash/Recycle Schedule 
for Waste Management’s holidays observed (Monday and 

Thursday—our normal pick-up dates) that you can clip or copy 
and put in a handy place for reference throughout the year.  
Please note that T & R at the end denotes: Trash and/or Recycle.  
Remember….Heavy Trash pick-up is on Thursdays.

HOLIdAy dATE PIcK-uP   y/N NExT PIcK-uP dATE

New Year’s Day 01-01-11 No (Saturday) 01-01 (Monday – T Only)

Memorial Day 05-30-11 No (Monday) 06-02 (Thursday – T & R)

Independence Day 07-04-11 No (Monday) 07-07 (Thursday – T & R)

Labor Day 09-05-11 No (Monday) 09-08 (Thursday – T & R)

Thanksgiving Day 11-24-11 No (Thursday) 11-28 (Monday – T Only)

Christmas Day 12-25-11 No (Sunday) 12-26 (Monday – T Only)

New Year’s Day 01-01-12 No (Sunday) 01-02 (Monday – T Only)
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To Submit Articles:
e-Mail articles and photos to the following address: articles@
PEELinc.com.  Articles must be received by the 10th of the month 
for the following month's issue. Please specify on the article that 
it is to be published in the WillowTalk. Accurate and beneficial 
community information will be posted at the board of director’s 
discretion.

St. Elizabeth Ann Seton Catholic School  
 

Living, Loving, and Learning in Christ  and the Church 

 

    OPEN HOUSE 
Wednesday,  

February 2, 2011 
9AM to 2PM  

and 
6PM to 8PM 

Pre-K3 through eighth grade                                                             (281) 463-1444 
6646 Addicks Satsuma Rd.                                                             www.seascs.org 

713-937-4400
TACL-A011183C

$6800

*One System

Fall Safety Check 
on Gas Furnace*

Additional Systems $5400

Mastercard, Visa, and Discover Accepted

9105 Beltway 8 @ West Road • 281-890-9500

Would you Like to be a Part 
of a Garden club in 

Willowbridge/Stonebridge?
Well, personally, I think it’s about time for one!!!  Spring is right 

around the corner just waiting to call each one of us outdoors again.  
And in what better way can a homeowner say, “I love my home, and 
my neighborhood” than to try to have a beautiful yard?  

Did you know that gardening is a tradition that spans hundreds of 
years and all continents?  Yet, it is an ever-changing creative process, 
too.  Gardeners must apply techniques that fit their particular 
situation.  These techniques sometimes are promoted as new, but 
often turn out to be little more than innovative updates of good 
old common sense.  So do you have a creative side?  Do you have 
gardening techniques that you would be willing to share to make 
our neighborhood more beautiful?  
 Some people call gardening a form of magic, others call it a 
therapy.  Still others say its good exercise; some will call it only an 
excuse – an excuse to be outdoors or to slow down for a moment to 
nurture a plant.  No matter what you call gardening; I hope you’ll 
want to join us in January to discuss the formation of a garden club 
– nothing formal, just getting our hands dirty and having some good 
old-fashioned fun.  Meet your neighbors, share your gardening tips, 
or just come and learn something new!  If you are interested, contact 
Theresa Honeycheck at honeyt1@comcast.net.  Hope to see you at 
the Willowbridge Club House on Tuesday evening, January 11th, 
2011 at 7:00 p.m.!  Happy New Year!

Advertise 
Your Business Here

888-687-6444
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DISCLAIMER: Articles and ads in this newsletter express the opinions of 
their authors and do not necessarily reflect the opinions of Peel, Inc. or its 
employees. Peel, Inc. is not responsible for the accuracy of any facts stated in 
articles submitted by others. The publisher also assumes no responsibility for 
the advertising content with this publication. All warranties and representations 
made in the advertising content are solely that of the advertiser and any such 
claims regarding its content should be taken up with the advertiser.
* The publisher assumes no liability with regard to its advertisers for misprints 
or failure to place advertising in this publication except for the actual cost of 
such advertising.
* Although every effort is taken to avoid mistakes and/or misprints, the 
publisher assumes no responsibility for any errors of information or 
typographical mistakes, except as limited to the cost of advertising as stated 
above or in the case of misinformation, a printed retraction/correction.
* Under no circumstances shall the publisher be held liable for incidental or 
consequential damages, inconvenience, loss of business or services, or any 
other liabilities from failure to publish, or from failure to publish in a timely 
manner, except as limited to liabilities stated above.

At no time will any source be allowed to use the WillowTalk contents, or 
loan said contents, to others in anyway, shape or form, nor in any media, 
website, print, film, e-mail, electrostatic copy, fax, or etc. for the purpose of 
solicitation, commercial use, or any use for profit, political campaigns, or 
other self amplification, under penalty of law without written or expressed 
permission from the Willowbridge-Stonebridge  Homeowners Association and 
Peel, Inc. The information in the WillowTalk  is exclusively for the private use 
of Willowbridge-Stonebridge residents only. 

GRACIE GALVAN
Realtor

Area resident for 16 years.

Selling Your Home
- Free Market Analysis

Buying A Home
- Free Home Search Service

Look no further for great
customer service and put

experience to work for you!

Member of HAR/MLS service
Always working for you!

SRES, CHMS, & ALHS Specialist

RE/MAX
Professional Group
832-478-1246
galvangracie@hotmail.com

Direct: 281-732-0009

 ENERGETIC SALES REPRESENTATIVES

WANTED FOR WORKING FROM HOME, 
EARNING EXTRA INCOME, AND

SELLING ADS IN YOUR NEWSLETTER

WANTED

VISIT WWW.PEELINC.COM/JOBS.PHP FOR MORE INFORMATION

888-687-6444   www.PEELinc.com

REWARD
COMMISSION BASED INCOME

BY PEEL INC.

NEW TENNIS TAGS
 We have new tennis tags for Willowbridge 
Residents.  Four tags will be distributed per family; 
two  resident tags and two guest tags.  We only have 
two courts therefore a large family may not be able 
to play all at once.   Tennis players must wear tags 
while playing on courts.  This will help identify who 
should and should not be on our courts. 

• Residents will receive two green “member“ tags and two “white” 
guest tags that have identical numbers on both of the tags.

• Every guest must be accompanied by a resident host and wear the 
white tag that has the host member’s number.

• Any resident who allows another player to use their tag agrees to 
forfeit their tennis court rights for twelve months.

• If a guest plays with a guest tag without being accompanied at 
the courts by the member, the white guest tag will be confiscated 
indefinitely.

 To reserve the courts on-line, please visit the neighborhood website.  
The HOA wants to ensure that all residents have equal opportunity 
playing time on the courts.  Perry Sontag has volunteered to be our 
Tennis Coordinator; if you have any questions regarding  "Tennis 
in Willowbridge" e-mail  Perry at sontagp@sbcglobal.net.
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community Garage Sale

Fun and Profitable---A Form of Recycling
by Walter Griffin

A garage sale, also known as a yard sale, 
rummage sale, tag sale, attic sale, moving 
sale, or junk sale, is an informal, irregularly 
scheduled event for the sale of used goods 
by private individuals.  Typically the goods 
in a garage sale are unwanted items from the 
household with the home owners conducting 
the sale. The goods are sometimes new, like-
new, or just usable, offered for sale because 
the owner does not want or need the item, 
to minimize their possessions, or to raise 
funds. Popular motivations for a garage sale 
are “Spring Cleaning” or the owner’s move 
to a new residence, to even getting some 
well-earned spending money. The sales venue 
is typically a garage, driveway, carport, front 
yard porch, or occasionally, the interior of 
a house. 

Staples of garage sales include old clothing, 
books, toys, household knickknacks, lawn 
and garden tools, sports equipment, and 
board games. Larger items like furniture 
and occasionally home appliances are also 
sold. Garage sales occur most frequently in 
suburban areas on good-weather weekends, 
and usually have designated hours for the 
sale. Buyers who arrive before the hours of 
the sale to review the items are known as 
“Early Birds;” they often are professional 
restorers or resellers. Such sales also attract 
people who are searching for bargains or 
for rare and unusual items. Bargaining, also 
known as haggling, on prices is routine, 
and items may or may not have price labels 
affixed. Some people buy goods from these 
sales to restore them for resale.

If you are interested in having a community 
garage sale in the WillowBridge and 
StoneBridge communities, send me a note 
with your email address to: wbgarage10@
gmail.com. I will forward to you a copy of 
the rules and guidelines as set forth by our 
HOA for conducting a 
garage sale in our 
community.
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